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I support SB548 because as a child I was in the foster care system. A child’s world is 

in upheaval when you are being removed from your parents regardless of the 

situation. Giving a child a duffel bag instead of a garbage bag to put their belongings 

can help a traumatic situation a little easier. Think about what it feels like going to a 

car with nothing but your stuff in a trash bag and then walking into a new unfamiliar 

home holding a trash bag. 


